
 

11/07/2023 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 

Dear Students, 
 

I am very happy to inform you all that the classes for our first year students are scheduled to 

commence on 19th July 2023. It is a Marian tradition to welcome newcomers to the campus like our 

family members with a spirit of warmth and affection. As you know, Marian has been maintaining 

a healthy and congenial academic environment for the learners right from its beginning. We shall 

bear in mind that ours is a zero- ragging campus. They shall be made comfortable and familiar to 

the campus for which the seniors hold a big role. Marian fraternity ever appreciated the earnest 

efforts of senior students of previous years to meet and strike friendship with their juniors. Such a 

sublime culture is built in our institution by the individual behaviour of each student which is 

exemplary and worthy of emulation. 

 
Students shall note that Marian strictly conforms to all the guidelines on anti- ragging issued by 

authorities. Our motto is: Zero Tolerance to Ragging! As per the orders of Hon'ble Supreme 

Court, the College is bound to report all cases of ragging to police. Hence, students are advised 

to refrain from any act of ragging in all the premises of the College, whether academic, 

residential, playground or cafeteria, whether located within the campus or outside including all 

means of transportation accessed by students for pursuit of studies in this College. 

 

To deal with any incidents of ragging and make students aware of the dehumanizing effect of 

ragging, an Anti-Ragging Cell has been established in the College. Anti- ragging policy of Marian 

College has been formulated in consonance with UGC Regulations on curbing the menace of 

ragging in higher educational institutions 2009 as amended in 2016 which is available in the 

college website https://mariancollege.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Anti-Ragging-2023.pdf. 

The English version of the regulations starts from page No. 31 onwards. 

 

All of you are requested to read the above regulations. 
 

Sd/- 

Prof. Dr. Ajimon George 

Principal 
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